
   Newsletter 
22nd July 2022 

Dear Parents, 

For the final newsletter of the year, there are lots of photos from some of our recent events-
including an excellent Den Day yesterday! It has also of course been a particularly busy time 
for our Year 6 leavers, and once again the Eagle Owls team have pulled out all the stops in 
making sure that they all have an enjoyable and memorable end to their primary school 
years. It has been a pleasure working with all of the children over the years, and we of 
course all wish them the very best for the future. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have now been able to appoint a new and experienced 
school secretary for September. Mrs Springall has worked in a number of other local schools 
and academies, and I’m sure will be a very valuable addition to our team. Thank you to eve-
ryone for bearing with me over the last half-term since Mrs Austin left. It has been incredibly 
challenging to try to do both jobs over this period, but I hope that I have at least managed 
to keep everything largely in working order and shielded the children from any impact on 
their education.  
 
Finally, thank you all for your generous support across the year, and through all of the vari-
ous challenges we have faced- including late delivered mobile classrooms, Covid outbreaks 
and of course this week’s extraordinary temperatures. I hope that you all have an excellent 
summer break with your families, and I look forward to seeing you all back in September. 

Parent View  
 
Please find a link below to our end of 
year ‘Parent View’ survey. This is an op-
portunity to give us some feedback on the 
year.  
 
https://forms.gle/65Ybw2SQQqXaZbzu5 

Lunchtime Sports Coaching   
 
Many of the children have been 
enjoying Olly’s lunchtime sports sessions- 
one of the uses of our Sports Premium 
funding this year.  
 
Please see attached flyer for details of some 
summer holiday provision he is running. 

The ‘Leaver’s 
Arch’  
Tradition  
 
End of final 
lunchtime 

https://forms.gle/65Ybw2SQQqXaZbzu5


Den Day 



Snowy 3D Karts 



Glockenspiels 



Eagle Owls Animalium 



Eagle Owls 
bridge building 
challenge 



Owlets Bike Days  



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Recent and Holiday Birthdays:  
 

Jaydan 8 
Grace R 9 
Lucas 7 
Rudi 8 

 
Lewys 7 
Eloise 11 
Ketty 8 

Arthur D 7 
Ethan 6 

Sydney 10 
Seth H 7 

Scarlett H 5 
Summer 6 
Thea 10 
Verity 9 
Seb 10 
Astrid 7 
Alfie 7 

Harley 5 
Lily W 9 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Back to school: 
 

Tuesday 6th September 
 
 
 

 
Last week’s attendance was 88.70% 

 
  No year group achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 93.90% 

Uniform 
 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

 
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-category/
schoolwear/primary-schools-academies/little-melton

-primary-school/ 
 







Where?  

The Summer Reading Challenge runs in 95% of UK public libraries and online 
at:  

summerreadingchallenge.org.uk  

Create your profile to join in! 

Where?

